
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

 

This term has been short but very busy, with lots going on.  More importantly, we 

have also had lots of new staff, please see below photos of Mrs Siddique and      

Mrs Hall. 

The summer term is quickly approaching and there are lots of things planned; SAT’s, 

Phonics, Y4 multiplication test and lots of exciting events and trips.  Look out for 

events linked to the King’s Coronation. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy 

Easter and hope you enjoy lots of family time over the next two weeks. 
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Top Attendance: 

• Lilac 94.7% 

• Green 94.2% 

• Purple 94% 

Diary Dates 

 

Easter holidays - Monday 3rd 

April to Friday 14th April 

 

April 

17th Return to school 

22nd EID 

25th Trip for Pink Class 

25th SEN Parents Evening 

26th Governors in school 

27th Trip for Yellow class 

28th Y4 Maths competition @ 

Girls High School 

 

May 

1st Bank Holiday 

2nd Reception Class trip 

4th Reception Class trip 

 

Welcome 

 

To our new Lunchtime          

Supervisor, Mrs Hall 

Welcome 

 

To our new Reception Class 

teacher, Mrs Siddique 

Nuts - A Reminder 

A reminder to parents that we do not allow 

children to bring any kind of nuts into school.  
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For Maths: David, Carter, Karamjot, Harrison, Ola, Imola, Logan, Viratdeep, Kiaan,  

Nevaeh, Katie, Inaaya, Rubaljot, Shiann, Ana, Ekam, Inder, Simar. 

For Reading: Leo T, Oliver, Ethan, Kamile, Skylar, Savannah, Harvey, Olivia, 

Madison, Riley S, Ayoola, Lewis, Imaan, Kornelia, Maria, Matilda, Nene, Kumba. 

For Writing: Iman, Mariyum, Anu, Willow, Nym, Joshua, Robyn, Elliott, Ilinca, 

Aneesa, Miah, Ruby, Ava, Reuben, Riley R, Caitlin, Alissia, Kelise. 

For Geopraphy: Ellie, Ishani, Larik, Mya, Elijah, Ashleigh, 

Gracie, Liam, Theo, Mason, Joshua, Alieu, Leon, Oliver S,      

Aditya, Anayah, Jack, Rhys. 

For Science: Myra, Louiza, Eden, Sadie, Logan, Sharon, Roma, 

Elijah, Ashveer, Melina, Jujhar, Robyn, Rio, Alice. Edie-Beau, 

Ehsan, Aiden, Safia. 

Orange Class trip to St Peters 

Year 5 Hockey 

The Year 5s from lilac have been practising their 

hockey skills in lessons which culminated in 

them attending the Year 5 and 6 Wolverhampton 

Hockey Tournament. They all did very well and 

showed their newly learnt skills.   

School Lunches 

 

Please ensure that you book your 

child a school lunch, as and when             

required.  You must order this via 

Parentmail by midnight the day    

before. 

Regardless of whether you pay for a 

school lunch, we ask all parents to 

order their child's lunch in this way.                   

Parentmail will not take payment if 

you are free school meals but will 

send your order through to school. 

 


